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NOTE VERBALE 
 
 

The Secretariat of the Organisation of African, Caribbean and Pacific States (OACPS) 

presents its compliments to the Embassies, Missions and Regional Organisations of the 

OACPS and has the honour to inform of the following, regarding the registration formalities 

of participants to the 10th Summit of African, Caribbean and Pacific States.  

 

The host country has drawn the attention of the OACPS Secretariat to the fact that several 

participants who arrived in Luanda did not register beforehand on the dedicated website, in 

accordance with the prescribed rule (www.OEACP.infosi.gov.ao). In this regard, it is 

important to recall that the host country has put in place an automated system and that 

registration is the condition for obtaining the facilities provided for, including the issuance of 

badges, the granting of visas, transport and accommodation, etc. 

 

Furthermore, for security reasons, it is not possible for people without badges to access the 
various areas of the Summit and, consequently, to participate in the meetings. 
 
The OACPS Secretariat would therefore like to appeal to the Embassies, Missions and 
Regional Organisations to sensitize their respective participants to respect this formality so 
that the host country can grant them all the required facilities.  
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The Secretariat of the Organisation of African, Caribbean and Pacific States (OACPS) avails 
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Embassies, Missions and Regional Organisations of 
the OACPS the assurances of its highest consideration. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Brussels, 4 December 2022 

 
 

To all Embassies, Missions and  
Regional Organisations of the OACPS 
BRUSSELS 


